
 

Hallowe’en Disco 
Friday 13th October 

Years 1/2/3: 6pm – 7pm 

Years 4/5/6: 7:15pm – 8:15pm 
Tickets £2.50 

 

 

Tickets available from your class teacher from Monday 9th October and will be handed out 

on Friday 13th October, please bring correct change. 

Due to limited space, parents will not be permitted to stay during the disco. 

. 

 

 

Fancy-dress 
encouraged 

but not 
required. 


